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Hawley Economic Development Corporation
P.O. Box 649
Hawley, TX 79525
325-537-9528

Minutes for the October 1, 2018 Hawley EDC Special Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:00p.m. by Joe Woodard

Members present at meeting: Paul Stokes, Alise Miller, Joe Woodard, Rexine Davis, Bill Howard. Brandi
Moore was absent.

Paul Stokes made the motion to accept the minutes from the August 6, 2018 meeting. Bill Howard second the
motion, all approved. Motion passed.

Alise Miller gave the Financial Report for the quarter. Bill Howard made the motion to accept the report as
read. Rexine Davis second the motion. All approved, motion passed.

Sid Kleinpeter and Joe Moreno presented the EDC with the plans for their new project on the west side of
Hwy. 277. They are in the process of developing and selling pieces of property for commercial use.

New Business:

A. Marilyn Edmunds presented the EDC with the Welcome to Hawley sign proposal. She explained that the AG
Dept. from HISD is drawing up designs for the project and would like the EDC to cover the cost.

B. The budget was increased for the Spring and Fall cleanup from $3500 to $4000. Everything else stayed the
same as the previous year. Paul Stokes made the motion to accept the budget as presented, Alise Miller second
the motion. All approved, motion passed.

C. The EDC board recommended that Frank Garrard and Shannon Richardson be removed from the bank
signature card, and to add Joe Woodard and Rexine Davis to the signature card. Paul Stokes made the motion to
accept the recommendation, Bill Howard second the motion. All approved. motion passed.

D. Discuss the need for a new laptop computer for the EDC. The motion to purchase a new laptop was made by
Paul Stokes not to exceed $700. Alise Miller second the motion, all approved, motion passed.

Old Business:

Closing Comments:
Next meeting will be January 7,2019 at 7:00 pm
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Motion to adjourn was made by Paul Stokes, Bill Howard second the motion. All approved. Meeting was
adjourned at 7:45pm.

This document respectfully submitted with the best of my knowledge of the official business that transpired during this meeting.

Joe Woodard, HEDC President

Rexine Davis, HEDC Secretary




